
Progress Update - January 2024



Dear Patrons,

Season’s greetings from SAS Infra!

With great pleasure, we share you the construction update of SAS Diamond Towers, the latest development of 
which is shot on 2nd January 2024. Currently the activities are on the Commercial Tower Basement besides the 
other peripheral area of work. We are glad to continue sharing these milestones with you as together, we shape 
the skyline of Hyderabad. 

Should you require any further information please feel free to reach us at +91 9718 66 22 99. 

Best regards, Team



Progress Update

Residential: 

Tower B Basement 4 work 

completed. Basement 3 

one pour completed

Tower C 26th floor work in 

progress. Podium slab 

pour 1 completed
Click here for update video

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Q9lQQv8pnEw1o1YSL52P22e2ESM_xVjv/view?usp=drive_link


Tower - C

Floor No. 26

Note: 26th floor is a service floor due to 

which the construction time took longer 

than anticipated. We are pleased to inform 

you that the construction of the service 

floor has been successfully completed and 

moving forward the pace of the 

construction will go much more quickly. 

Your understanding of the circumstances is 

greatly appreciated.



Tower - C



Tower - B



Thank you


